
The  American  Branch  of  the
International  Law  Association  is
seeking  a  new  Chief  Operating
Officer

The American Branch of  the  International  Law Association  (“ABILA” or  “the
Branch”) seeks a dynamic individual with superb organizational and people skills
and an interest in international law for the position of Chief Operating Officer
(COO).  This part-time position will require approximately 80 hours/month, 20
hours/week on average. Workload will fluctuate throughout the year, peaking in
late  summer  and  fall  during  preparations  for  the  Branch’s  flagship  event,
International  Law  Weekend  (ILW).  Compensation  is  $26/hour,  equivalent  to
approximately $26,000/year. Application deadline: January 15, 2025. See more
here.
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